Mission Stars

Congratulations to our award winners!

Nursery	Tigers	Leopards	Dolphins
	Logan	Ronan	Olivia
	Sharks	Caterpillars	Butterflies
	Finnix	Leanna	Florrie
Reception	RKP	RVR	RJG
	Arthur	Seth	Lucas
Year 1	1RB	1WT	1LM
	Carter	Aria-Rose	Eric
Year 2	2AH	2VH	2SB
	Leila	Zuzanna	Josh
Year 3	3AL	3PS	3TL
	Sarah	Olivia	Dwightley
Year 4	4MS	4LH	4AD
	Kobey	Irin	Nazha
Year 5	5RW	5ZS	5DB
	lvy	Olivia	Mohammed
Year 6	6TW	6FC	6MF
	Julia	Samuel	Charlie



Attendance and Punctuality W.E. 12th January 2024

Overall	94%		
Attendance			
Best in KS1	1LM		
Best in KS2	4AD		
Best Punctuality	1LM & 5ZS		



St Anthony's Bulletin

"Let your words teach and your actions speak."

Date: 12th January 2024

School website

www.stanthonysrcprimaryschool.co.uk

Parish website

https://www.wythenshawecatholic.com/

Phone number

0161 437 3029

Email

admin@st-anthonys.manchester.sch.uk

Check out our



@stanthonysm22

Dates for your diary

19th January - 1LM Class Assembly @ 9.00am

25th January – Birds of Prey Visit in school – Year 2

26th January - 4MS Class Assembly @ 2.15pm

2nd February – NSPCC Number Day

2nd February – RKP Class Assembly @ 9.00am

w/b 5th February - Children's Mental Health Week

6th February – Safer Internet Day – Presentation for Year 5 and 6 parents – Junior Hall @ 9.00am

8th February - Parents' Evening

9th February - 3AL Class Assembly @ 2.15pm

16th February – RVR Class Assembly @ 9.00am

Pope Francis says:



"One word in particular resounds in the two principal Christian feasts. That word is 'peace'. Peace is primarily a gift of God, but it is also a responsibility incumbent upon us all."

Messages from Mr Johnson

We have had a wonderful first full week back with the children, filled with lots of exciting activities such as class retreats, Athletics and Dodgeball competitions and a brilliant assembly led by 6TW. Reception also attended their first Friday morning Celebration Assembly and impressed us with how sensibly they sat throughout.

6TW Class Assembly

This afternoon, 6TW delivered a fantastic class assembly around the theme of New Year's Resolutions. They spoke clearly and confidently and the song they sang was very fitting as we were very proud of them! The children were very excited to share this assembly with us as this will be their last class assembly at St Anthony's.

Sportshall Athletics Finals

On Monday afternoon, the Athletics Team went along to the Sportshall Athletics Finals at Manchester Athletics Arena. They performed brilliantly and conducted themselves perfectly as always. The team finished fourth overall - well done!

Dodgeball Competition

This week, our new Dodgeball Team took part in the first Dodgeball competition of the year at St Paul's. They played so well as a team and represented St Anthony's brilliantly. The team came in third place – well done!

Year 5 Retreats to The Marist Centre

This week, all three Year 5 classes visited The Marist Centre in Chorlton for class retreats. Each day revolved around a key theme – Responsibility for Creation. During the day, the children had the opportunity to consider how best they can care for all of God's creations and they presented this to the rest of the group. The children thoroughly enjoyed these retreats and the Sisters running the sessions praised them for their impeccable behaviour. We are very proud!

Year 3 Parent Meeting - First Holy Communion

Please note that there will be a meeting for Year 3 parents regarding the First Holy Communion arrangements on Tuesday 16th January in the Junior Hall at 2.15pm. This will be led by Mrs Sherry, Mrs Burns and Fr Owen. If you wish for your child to make their Holy Communion this year with the support of school, please make arrangements so you are able to attend this meeting.

Bikes and Scooters

Just a reminder that children and parents are to walk their bikes and scooters across the school playgrounds instead of riding these inside the school grounds. This is just to keep all of our school community safe as it can get very busy at home time. Thank you for your continued support.



O Newell's photography Control man Plas (Gs) y Images

American Themed Lunch Day

On Thursday 18th January our fantastic school kitchen staff are offering an American themed lunch including burgers, potato wedges, pasta and ice cream. If your child would like to have this special dinner, please ensure you have paid via School Money by Tuesday 16th January.

School Dinner Money

If your child is on school dinners, or has been in the past, please can you ensure that all outstanding dinner money has been paid on School Money. Reminders have been sent out regarding this. Additionally, please be aware that if your child wishes to swap from packed lunches to school dinners, or vice versa, you will need to give two weeks' notice and complete the form on Parent App.



Date for the diary - Parents' Evening

This half-term we are holding a face to face Parents' Evening on Thursday 8th February, giving you the chance to speak with your child's class teacher and have a look at your children's work. More information about how to book your appointment will be sent out nearer the time but please make sure you have the date in the diary.



https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/self-giving?pid=MTA101634&v=21.2

Please use the above link to access this week's page.